
 

 

 
 
 
 

Year 2 Keyboard Lessons 
 
In partnership with Entrust, we are hoping to offer keyboard lessons for the Summer 
term to Year 2 children.  The cost of this tuition will be £50 for the remainder of the 
year. Places are however limited – we have 8 spaces that will be on a first come, first 
served basis.   
 
Sessions will take place on Monday afternoons during school and will be taught by Mrs 
Eccles, our Entrust keyboard teacher. 
 
If your child is interested in being part of the group, please reply using the slip below  
by Friday 22nd March 2024.  Sessions will begin at the start of next term (if we have 
at least 4 children to fill the group) and payment will be required at this time if your 
child is selected. 
 
Mrs J. Miles 
          _____________ 

 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP BY FRIDAY 22nd MARCH 2024  

TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
 
Pupil:         Class:  ______ 
 
My child would like to start keyboard lessons.  
 
If my child is given a place within the group, I will make the payment of £50 via 
ParentPay.  
 
Signed:         __ 
 
Print:   ______________________________________________ 
 
Date:   ______________________________________________ 
 


